WE GET LETTERS

Continued from page 2

Dear Mike:

I was pleased to meet you at the Sports Turf Association Third Annual Information Day. Further to our recent discussion at the conference, please find enclosed a copy of the brochure on the Pesticide Safety Training Seminar (March 23 & 24, 1991 at the Springfield Golf & Country Club, Guelph). Mike, I feel this type of seminar could really benefit the members of STA and their employees. With increasing environmental pressure on the use of pesticides, both the safety and training of all employees handling pesticides is a key element in responsible use.

Mike, I would greatly appreciate it if you would kindly add the information on this upcoming opportunity to your next Sports Turf Newsletter. The enclosed brochure should set out sufficient guidelines to the seminar, however, please feel free to contact me if any questions arise.

Yours truly,

John W. Gravett, B.Sc. Turfecs 45 Walman Drive Guelph, Ontario N1G 4G8

1990 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT Bruce Calhoun

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY R.W. (Bob) Sheard Phone (519) 763-9431

VICE PRESIDENT Peter Kleschnitzki

PAST-PRESIDENT Michael Bladon

TREASURER William Harding

DIRECTORS Stephen Bodsworth Christopher Mark

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

John Bladon University of Guelph

Barry Milner Conestoga College

NATURAL TURF IN DOMES

Landscape Management Dec. 1990

Technology for installing and maintaining natural turf athletic fields in domed stadiums and other indoor facilities is now available from the Greenway Group of Horsham, Pa.

Greenway, says Thomas L. Ripley Sr., has a patent pending on the Integrated Turf Management (ITM) System, which can also be used over existing artificial surfaces.

ITM provides the first transportable natural turf-grass system, complete with an all-new greenspec light-weight growing medium. The system, which Dr. Henry Indyk of Rutgers University helped develop, weighs a fraction of typical growing alternatives. ITM systems also can be interchanged to meet the demand of the sports activity.

For more information, contact Greenway at (215)343-0110.



PUBLICATION DATES - 1991

Submission	Publication
May 13	May 31
Aug. 12	Aug. 31
Nov. 12	Nov. 30

NEWSLETTER EDITOR

Michael J. Bladon 185 Edinburgh Road S. Guelph, Ontario N1G 2H8

Production/Design by

Debbie Thompson Wilson Willustration